
                  
    

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents,      
  

Thankfully we received good news this week from the Department that the remaining 

children from 3rd-6th class will return to school on Monday 15th March.  We were 

thrilled to see so many happy faces over the past two weeks as children met their 

friends and teachers after 3 months.  

 

We would ask all parents to remind children about the importance of hand hygiene , 

cough etiquette and social distancing. Below are links for parents to view/read about 

the return to school for their child: 

 

http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/Primary-Schools-

Advice-for-Parents-10-03-2021_V02_02-1.pdf  

 

https://www.gov.ie/en/collection/5572b-back-to-school-advice-for-parents-students-

and-families/  

 

https://www.gov.ie/en/publication/a04fc-advice-for-students-and-their-

families/#back-to-school-advice  

 

https://www.gov.ie/en/publication/a04fc-advice-for-students-and-their-

families/#health-advice-for-parents  

 

 

Video for  Third – sixth class students  Irish – https://youtu.be/N_6bfgtO9Go 

  

Video for  Third – sixth class English – https://youtu.be/IfrNHfHo5vI 

 

Video for  Parents in English – https://youtu.be/hg2wRiXXSpc  

  

Video for  Parents in Irish – https://youtu.be/G5MsUMWIGwQ 

  

Scoil Mhuire Gan Smál    
  

     

New Inn  Cashel Tipperary                           

12th March 2021       0527462122  
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Video for  Parents in English including Irish Sign Language 

–  https://youtu.be/LfV7KOgKWYQ   

  

  

In line with HSE guidelines, can all children from 3rd-6th class bring their books 

copies etc. back on Monday in their bag.  The bags will be left closed in school 

until Wednesday where they will be in quarantine.  Children should bring their 

lunch in a separate bag.  

 

We would also remind parents not to congregate when collecting their child. Children 

will return to the same zones/systems that were in place during the last term.  

 

Thanks so much for your co-operation and we hope everybody has a safe and happy 

return to school. 

 

Mise le Meas, 

 

Tomás Mc Loughlin. 
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